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Shelburne Soccer Club to host registration days at CDRC]

	

Written By Brian Lockhart

The Shelburne Soccer Club will open registrations for the 2023 season on Sunday, Apr. 2, from 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., at the

Centre Dufferin Recreation Complex.

Any registrations completed on Apr. 2 will be eligible for a ten per cent early bird discount.

Children born between 2006 and 2020 (U4 to U17) are welcome to register for one of 38 coed house league teams which play

against other teams in the same age group once a week at Greenwood Park in Shelburne from the beginning of June until the end of

August.

If a child is interested in joining the U11 or U13 rep/travel teams and is born between 2010 and 2014, they can try out in person at

practices.

?Last year, both of the Shelburne Thunder rep teams went undefeated in the Escarpment Soccer League through hard work and fair

play,? said U11 coach and club president Bryan Brown. ?This year, we're excited to continue our success through a move to the

South West Regional Soccer Association. Our aim is to make this a club built on friendship, promoting healthy living, and

enhancing self-esteem.?

For more information, visit online at shelburnesoccer.com, Facebook.com/shelburnesoccerclub, or send an e-mail to

info@shelburnesoccer.com.
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